
We are looking for a parent/carer to join our Local Academy 

Committee to contribute their lived and work experience to our 

governance strategy and to help improve the lives of the 

children in our school.   

You can read more about the role of an academy committee 

member here. 

As an academy committee member, you will have: 

• Induction and training 

• Opportunities to influence strategic decisions 

• Opportunities to network with other like-minded people 

across our governance community 

Meetings are held once every half term at the school from 6:00pm 

until 8:00pm. 

Anyone who is a parent/carer of a child at the school is eligible to apply. 

If you would like to submit a nomination for the role, please use the form here.   

Nominations will close at midday on Monday 13 May 2024.   

If there are more nominations than the number of vacancies then a ballot will be held. 

If you have any questions at all, please contact our Head of 

Governance (aarbiter@wandlelearningtrust.org.uk). 

We have a vacancy for a parent  

academy committee member 

https://wandlelearningtrust.org.uk/about-us/governance/interested-in-becoming-an-lac-member
https://forms.office.com/e/DaFR57M6gP

